
 1 

 
 
221 N. Main Street • Centerville, Ohio 45459-4617 • (937) 433-5155 • FAX (937) 433-6564 • www.cwpd.org 

 
 
For Immediate Release 
Date:  June 20, 2013 
Contact: Carrie A. Dittman 
  Centerville-Washington Park District 
  937-433-5155 or cdittman@cwpd.org 
Subject:  Outer Space Odyssey at Yankee Park 
 
WASHINGTON TWP, OH:  Spaceships have landed at Yankee Park! The Centerville-Washington Park District is having 
a free event on Wednesday, June 26 from 10 a.m. - noon. Children can pretend to dodge aliens and UFOs, jump on 
the moon bounce and become an astronaut for the morning. Game stations and crafts will be offered along with 
special contests. Yankee Park is located at 7500 Yankee Street. 

The event is open to children ages 3 – 12 with adult supervision. Pre-registration is not required. Daycares and 
other large groups are welcome to attend, but please call the Park District in advance at 937-433-5155. 

The Centerville-Washington Park District currently operates eight community parks, eight nature parks, and 33 
neighborhood parks in Centerville and Washington Township. For more information about the Centerville-
Washington Park District, please call (937) 433-5155 or visit www.cwpd.org. 

 
-30- 

http://www.cwpd.org/

	Contact: Carrie A. Dittman
	Subject:  Outer Space Odyssey at Yankee Park

